
Dear BRMS Parents,      

                                                                         

We would like to welcome you to Blackmon Road Middle School for an exciting new school year.  

Despite the many challenges we will all face with a different start to this year, I am confident we will 

work together to make this year a memorable one.  I am looking forward to working with you and your 

students as we sponsor new programs and events.   

 

This year I want to make efforts to foster the relationship between the PTO, teachers, parents, and 

students.  Open communication is critical to our success.  I am in the process of launching a virtual PTO 

website.  This will streamline communication, create a platform for fundraisers and serve as a website for 

donations.  It should make our PTO information easy to find and readily shared. 

 

I would like to personally invite you to our monthly meetings.  At these meetings we will discuss recent 

issues, provide new information and updates on upcoming events and fundraisers, and bring everyone up-

to-date on current programs and financials.  We also welcome your feedback and ideas.  Meetings will be 

held via Zoom until school resumes in person. 

 

I, along with our dedicated volunteers, will work hard this year to promote our fundraisers and PTO 

programs.  Our common goal is to make our schools and our students’ educational experience the best 

they can be.   

  

We are offering three membership options this year.  Basic membership will still be $10.  For $15, you 

will receive a BRMS water bottle in addition to your membership.  For $20, you will receive a BRMS 

water bottle and BRMS hand sanitizer in addition to your membership.  If interested, additional water 

bottles and hand sanitizers will be available for purchase.    Please use the membership form at the bottom 

of this letter to sign up for 2020-2021. 

 

Again, welcome back and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Cathy Baka 

PTO President 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Blackmon Road Middle School PTO Membership 2020-2021 

 

A: $10 Family Membership           Additional Water Bottle $5   

B: $15 Family Membership + BRMS Water Bottle          Additional Hand Sanitizer $3 

C: $20 Family Membership + BRMS Water Bottle & Hand Sanitizer  

Make checks payable to Blackmon Road Middle School PTO.  Our e-mail address is BRMSPTO2021@gmail.com 

 

Parent's name: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email address: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone number: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

Child's name: ___________________________________________________________________ Grade: __________ 

Child's name: ___________________________________________________________________ Grade: __________ 

                                             


